
 
 
From: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>  
Sent: 10 November 2021 12:58 
To:  
Cc: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: 502 508 HIGH ROAD RESTAURANT WARNING NOV 21 
 
Dear Sir  
See attached 2nd warning letter, be advised the council is now initiating Legal action against you. 
 
Regards 
Licensing Team 
 


